Camden Town Council Meeting
May §, 2018
Town Office
153 W Main Street, Camden, Indiana

Mr. Schock opened the meeting at 8:00am with Council Member Andrew Robison, Clerk-Treasurer Pat
Casserly and two guest present. Council President Brent Deel was absent.

Following a review of the bid documents received at the Bid Opening held on April 26th, Summer Chase
Construction was awarded the contracts to rehabilitate three homes as part of the Camden Owner
Occupied Rehabilitation Project by a motion from Mr. Robison, seconded by Mr. Schock. The total
amount of the bid was $51,940 to be applied as follows:

Address Amount

191 N. Ohio Street $21,450.00
197 S. Monroe $18,019.00
597 N. Water $12,471.00

The Council discussed the situation of Jason Dunning returning or not to serve as the town's marshal. The
Members concluded an Executive Session was required with all member present to discuss their options.
Anne Briggs, the Town's Attorney, will be asked to attend the Session for guidance. An executive session
will be held on Wednesday, May 9th at 5:00pm in the town office. Notices will be posted and the paper
properly notified.

Jerry Snavely asked the Council about replacing the locks at the water treatment plant and using a limited
access key and lock. He stated there may be changes in regulations coming that will required such an
action. Haley's Lock, Safe and Key gave an estimate of $537 for replacing the lock and two keys. If
Haley's does come to do the work, there are a couple of locks at the community building that are not
working right and the lock at the pump house should be changed to limited access. The Council asked for
a price to be brought to the May 9th Regular Meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 8:40 by a motion from Mr. Robison.
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